TBΣ and KKΨ

North Central District

Sisters and Brothers,


As you already know, this year’s North Central District Convention will be held in Columbus, Ohio, by the Eta Chapter of Kappa Kappa Psi and the Chi Chapter of Tau Beta Sigma at The Ohio State University.  Enclosed, you will find information regarding the location of convention, a schedule of activities for the weekend, and your registration form.  All registration forms, t-shirt order forms, and fees are due back no later than March 2, 2004.  Remember this date! 


This packet should answer all of your questions about this year’s convention.  If, however, you have further inquiries, please feel free to contact the registration committee at ncdconvention2004@yahoo.com 
We hope to see you here!

Your friendly convention hosts,

The Sisters and Brothers of Chi and Eta

The Ohio State University

